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James Dixon Primary School

Thursday 11th July 2024
Dear Parents & Carers,
CLASSES 2024-2025

Below you will find a list of the class names and the name of your child’s class teacher for next
academic year.

2023-2024 2024-2025 2024-2025
Year Group Class Name Teacher/s
Preschool Awesome Class Ms Lynsey Steedman
Reception Mrs Chloe Coxley & Mrs Lindsey McDonald
E Curious Class Ms Sarah Addelsee
Specialist Colourful Class Ms Susannah Cox
Provision
§ Year One Respectful Class Mrs Charlene Dass
2e Year One Honest Class Ms Shona Edwards
,5 Year Two Energetic Class Mrs Helen Wilczek & Mrs Kirsty Direk
< Year Two Expressive Class Mrs Mel Walker

Year Three Resilient Class Mr Robin Entwistle & Mr Kevin Minnott
Year Three Reflective Class Ms Shanice Appleby

Year Four Kind Class Mr Hamzah Rahman

Year Four Considerate Class Ms Chantelle Ejimofo

Year Five Cooperative Class Ms Rachel Huxley

Year Five Capable Class Mr Daniel Melia

Year Six Successful Class Ms Sam Sapsford & Mrs Tara Treleven
Year Six Caring Class Mr Phil Coxley

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Alison Murfett who has been our Preschool teacher for
many years is now our SENCo.
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Inevitably, the end of a school year means that we will say goodbye to some valued members of
our teaching staff: Mr James Fraser who has been with us for seven years will be missed for his
sense of humour and love of our Forest School. Ms Amy Polgaze has worked with us as a
maternity cover teacher and will be leaving at the end of term. We are grateful for all they have
done for our school community and the positive impact they have had on our pupils’ lives. We
wish them all the very best with their future plans.

We look forward to seeing you at the gate ready to learn at 8.25am on Monday 2nd September
Reception parents please refer to your individual letter for start dates and times

Thank you for your continued support and positivity. We are looking forward to an exciting new
academic year.

Best wishes,

Kevin Minnott
Head of School



